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On February 24, 2017, the Transmission Replacement Processes Senior Task Force began the meeting with a brief 
overview of the TRPSTF status update and guidance discussion from the MRC held on February 23, 2017.  The 
overview communicated stakeholder agreement to extend the task force’s hiatus for three months, pending action 
by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, which currently lacks a quorum and requested a March 
presentation to the MRC of progress-to-date by the senior task force.   

The TRPSTF also conducted a final review of the TCIC Requirements Specification accompanied by an overview of 
the revised Transmission Cost Information Center (TCIC) prototype which had been modified and improved since 
the last TRPSTF meeting on January 30th, 2017.  Stakeholders provided PJM with several additional requests for 
the prototype that would provide more clarity around the data contained within the TCIC.  The overall group 
consensus was encouraging and PJM will work internally towards implementation so that the tool can be utilized 
and tested by the TRPSTF stakeholders. 

Please visit the TRPSTF site for further information, and direct any questions you may have to the TRPSTF 
secretaries (Julia Spatafore and Jason Quevada).  

To receive email notifications, please subscribe to the Transmission Replacement Processes Senior Task Force list 
serve on the My Email Lists page on your My PJM account. 
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